
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The School Orchestra is back! Starting next week (Wednesday 5th October) 

the Orchestra will be run by Mrs. Edgell and Mrs. Overthrow on Wednesday 

lunchtimes (12:30 – 1pm) in the music room. 
 

Any KS2 musicians who have been learning an instrument for at least a 

few months are welcome to come along and join in. A great chance to make 

music with others, improve playing and work on some pieces to perform 

later in the term. Please remember to bring your instrument. 
 

If your child would like to take part, please can you email the school office and let us know your child's 

name, class and instrument. Please can you let us know by 3pm on Monday 3rd October. 
 

Thank you 

 

Best wishes 

 

Alex 

Admin Assistant 

 


